
 

 

 

Project Schedule: 

 

Planning –Fall 2019 

 

Design – Winter 2019/2020 

 

Construction - Summer 2020 
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2020 Street & Utility Improvement Newsletter 
Newsletter No. 2 – December 3, 2019 

Update 

At its November 12 meeting, the City Council decided to proceed with the 

following improvements: 

 

• Hillcrest Second Addition – Street & Utility Reconstruction 

• 2nd Street Southwest – Street & Utility Reconstruction 

• Mill and Overlay improvements- Various Streets 

 

The location map on page 2 shows the project locations.   

 

For the Hillcrest area, the Council decided not to add sidewalk.  The engineers 

are now in the process of preparing plans and specifications for the 

improvements so that bids can be taken later this winter.   

 

A second neighborhood informational meeting to discuss design details is 

tentatively scheduled for February 18, 2020.  More information about this 

meeting will be available at a later date.   

 

A website containing additional information about the project can be accessed 

here:  https://www.bolton-menk.com/plainview2020.  The website includes 

an overview of the project, proposed project schedule, project contact 

information, copies of various documents and presentations that have been 

prepared, and copies of newsletters that have been sent out.   

 

Contacts 

If you have questions about the proposed project, please contact the City 

Engineer, Brian Malm at 507-381-7511, or brian.malm@bolton-menk.com. 
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